
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 13, 2024 
 
Michael McCracken 
Cane Island Estates, LLC 
1235 Rodgers Drive 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
 
RE: Change of Authorization Request 

No-Discharge Permit Number: 4899-WR-3; AFIN: 45-00214 
 
Dear Mr. McCracken: 
 
This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization. The updated 
authorizations are shown in the table below for the facility referenced above. 
 

Responsible Official Michael McCracken, Owner 
Cognizant Official David Meints, Class III Operator 

 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please contact the No-
Discharge Permits Branch at (501) 682-0656. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Terry Liu, Ph.D., P.E. 
No-Discharge Engineer Supervisor, Office of Water Quality 
 
cc: Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager, Office of Water Quality 
 Leslie Allen-Daniel, Enforcement Coordinator, Office of Water Quality 
 Michael McCracken, Responsible Official:  urhog@cox.net 
 David Meints, Cognizant Official:  david@meincowastewater.com  
 


